
           CHIEFS BOARD REPORT APRIL 2018 
INDIAN HILLS FIRE PRTECTION DISTRICT 

 
April 25, 2018 
 
1) Our move to Jeffcom was completed on April 3rd as planned. 
 
2) Backflow system is getting closer to completion. 
 
3) 4th of July events are falling into place. 
 
4) KNS is doing final testing on the new mountain fire dispatch channel for 
acceptance, after completion of the testing is approved the radio equipment at 
each site will be turned over to the designated department. 
 
Calls for April  
5-Medical’s, 4-Mva’s, 1-False Alarm, 1-Good Intent, 9-Cancel En route. 
Total for March-20 
Total for Year-79 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Emery Carson  
Chief 
 


